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R E P R O D U C I B L E

Figure 3.3: Guiding Questions to Consider the 
Context of Quality Instructional Practices

Guiding Questions Reflection on Context

What initiatives related to the enhancement 
of quality instruction have taken place in the 
recent past? What triggered those initiatives, 
and what was the outcome?

What quality-instruction needs has the school 
identified in the past? What specific activities 
have taken place, and what is the level of 
implementation?

Are there districtwide expectations for elements 
of instruction? Are they tied to the evaluation 
process? What professional learning or support 
is available to support teachers’ growth in these 
expectations?

How aligned are curriculum or instructional 
resources to the expected practices? What tools 
do these resources provide teachers that are 
compatible with the practices?

What do informal observations reveal about the 
quality of instruction on a schoolwide basis? Is 
there a particular element that emerges as a 
priority for improvement?

Has there been a clear expectation set for the 
level of implementation of particular practices 
across the school? Are teachers clear on what is 
tight versus loose in how they implement these 
practices? How is this implementation being 
monitored and supported?
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